
From: Melissa Hardy-Trevenna [mailto:melissa@melissahardy.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, February 15, 2012 2:11 PM 
To: Usher, Harold 
Cc: Saunders, Cathy 
Subject: Affordable Housing Reserve Fund 
 
As one of your constituents, I would like to urge you to maintain the $2M City 
investment in affordable housing.    Because of that fund, the City has been able to 
leverage  $64M in federal/provincial funding and $74M in private sector and not-for-
profit equity and mortgages, not to mention the jobs it has created.  Slashing it in half 
would be a terrible mistake and make it very difficult for us to achieve our housing 
targets. 
  
Melissa Hardy-Trevenna 
10 Rossmore Court, Unit 8 
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